short break & respite care for children & young people

Kevin Carr
Sunderland Harriers and Athletic Club
Silksworth Sports Complex
Sunderland

SR3 1PD

25t November 2019
Dear Kevin,

Thank you so much for the very kind donation of £1000 from Sunderland Harriers.

Grace House is very much a local Charity and each donation we receive has a
positive impact on the work we carry out. We continue to be amazed at the level of
generosity of the local community, without which we would find it much more difficult
to offer the range of services we currently provide.

| am sure you already know we offer short breaks for children and young people with
complex disabilities and autism, but in addition to this we also offer-

= Free Holistic therapies and Counselling to the parents — : , ——
e Counselling to siblings
e Group for parents
e Holiday activities
e Counselling for the children and young people with additional needs.

Our aim is to support the whole family and your very generous donation helps us to
achieve this.

If you would like to keep up to date with the work of the Charity, we could send you a
monthly newsletter, which you can sign up to on our website.

We are extremely grateful for your support

Kind regards
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Laura Jane Forbes

Corporate Fundraiser
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